

KENSINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL

PROJECT UPDATE

Landscaping engagement

November 2023

Dear parents, carers and staff,

As some of you may be aware, the Victorian School Building Authority (VSBA) visited our school to gather feedback from our Young Leaders, staff and parents about the landscaping for the gathering space.

Workshop Architecture and the VSBA have taken this feedback into account for the final landscaping plans. They'll be sharing these plans and providing an update in an online webinar on **Wednesday 6 December 2023, from 6:00 pm – 7:00 pm.**

You can join the meeting at https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/c1d9015d-eca0-4df1-b19a-fe80c53885a3@d96cb337-1a87-44cf-b69b-3cec334a4c1f.

Interested staff, parents and carers are welcome to attend.

Questions and feedback will be taken after the presentation. Requests for further changes to the plans are unlikely to be considered.

Thanks,

Bridget McLaughlin

Principal

More information

If you have any questions about the Kensington Primary School works, you can contact the VSBA by phone at **1800 896 950**, email vsba@education.vic.gov.au or visit their website: https://www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au

